
Oleg Serebrian marked the Memory
and Gratitude Day at the State
University of Moldova

Today, on the occasion of Memory and Gratitude Day, Deputy Prime Minister for
Reintegration Oleg Serebrian opened a student conference on the settlement of the
Transnistrian conflict, held at the Faculty of International Relations, Political and
Administrative Sciences of the Moldovan State University. The event was moderated
by the Dean of the Faculty, Professor, Doctor of Sciences Alexandru Solcan.

 


